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Long-term Flood Recovery Plan

Project Update 11/16/2016

The Long-term Flood Recovery Plan project team has been working diligently since the last project update at
the October 18, 2016 Public Scoping Meeting. The project team has made progress on several items that were
discussed at the Public Scoping Meeting:

Data collection from public agencies is nearing completion.

The topographic survey of homes has been completed.

The citizen questionnaire data is being compiled and the due date for questionnaires is November 16,
2016.

Data including photos, videos, and reports received from citizens has been reviewed and catalogued.
Consideration and development of short-term and long-term alternatives is currently on-going.

The preliminary environmental review has been completed.

The Rapid Assessment (Structural Inventory) of homes in the floodplain is on-going.

Other tasks are not yet underway, such as the detailed analyses of alternatives, detailed hydrologic and
hydraulic modeling, and the economic analysis. Overall, the project is on schedule and making good progress
toward the end goal: A hydraulically, economically, environmentally, and socially feasible Long-term Flood
Recovery for the City of Jersey Village. Updates for the project will be posted monthly until the publication of
the final plan.

JVFloodRecovery@crouchenvironmental.com



